
Announcing the Arrival of the Kingdom
March 3, 2024 | Mark 1:1-15
The Kingdom is revealed in Jesus. Through repentance and belief, He invites us to live into this
world-changing new reality. 

In our journey through the story of scripture so far, we've seen that all of humanity and creation is
trapped in a cycle of sin and brokenness, desperately in need of a Saviour. Now, at the centre and
climax of this story, as God’s people wait in longing, God sends Jesus to complete His saving
work. In Jesus, a new era is inaugurated with the coming of God’s Kingdom, yet it comes in an
unlikely way; by Jesus’ death on a cross. Now we are invited to walk in the new life that Jesus
gives us, completely healed and restored, declaring the goodness of His Kingdom in the world
around us.

Series Overview

Featured Events at WMB

Upcoming Events
To find out more about the events listed above, or see a full list of our upcoming
events at WMB, use your phone to scan the QR code!

Young Adults Games Night: Join us on Sunday, March 10th at 7PM for a relaxing evening
of board games, food, and friends at Reuben'’s house (see website for address). This is a
great way to connect with other young adults and have some fun too. Feel free to bring
any board games you’d like to play and bring a light snack, appetizer, or dessert to share.

24 Hour Prayer Event: Join us for a time of dedicated 24 hour prayer for the world, and
for our KW neighbourhoods from March 10 at 5PM to March 11 at 5PM. We want to come
together in prayer as a church community, to lift up nations in war, conflict, suffering and
persecution. Drop in to our Waterloo site anytime during this 24 hour period, where we
will have some interactive stations to pray for different nations and our local community.
Or simply pray wherever you are during this time, on your own or with your household,
small group or friends.

Easter Choir: Do you love to sing? We are looking for vocalists from both our Waterloo
and Kitchener Sites to join WMB’s Easter Choir! The choir will be participating in our
Good Friday and Easter Sunday services at our Kitchener Site. Rehearsals will take place
on Sundays beginning March 10 at 11:30AM at the Kitchener Site. Email Robert Shuh
(robertshuh@gmail.com) for more information or to sign up.


